

Headteacher - Mr U Patel

Herrick Primary School Lockerbie Avenue, Leicester. LE4 7NJ Telephone: 0116 266 5656

E-mail: office@herrick.leicester.sch.uk
Website: www.herrick.leicester.sch.uk

Chair of Governors – Mr S Martin

3rd October 2024

Dear Parents / Carers.

School Photographer

We have arranged for a professional Photographer to visit the school on the morning of Monday 28th October 2024.

They will be taking individual photographs of all the children. A sample of the photo(s) taken will be sent to you at a later date for any orders you wish to make. The photos come in a range of packs and are very reasonably priced. There is no obligation to purchase.

Full school uniform must be worn.

Please email the school if you **DO NOT** wish for your child to have their photograph taken

office@herrick.leicester.sch.uk or hpscommunications@herrick.leicester.sch.uk

Yours sincerely

Mr U Patel Headteacher